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Fw: Filming in garage

From Greg Higginbotham <greg.higginbotham@madison-co.com>
Date Tue 2/18/2025 7:57 AM
To  Greg Higginbotham <greg.higginbotham@madison-co.com>

From: John Read <johnread3@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2025 1:52 PM

To: Greg Higginbotham <greg.higginbotham@madison-co.com>
Cc: Andrew Stevens <astevens@astevensent.com>

Subject: Filming in garage

CAUTION! External Content. Please use caution when opening attachments and links. Do not provide
your username and password if requested.

Dear Greg,

As per our phone conversation, please accept this letter as our request to film a scene for the upcoming
production of “Lazarus: The Awakening” on Sunday, March 2 in the garage under the County
Administration building.

We are asking for permission to occupy the garage in the afternoon for 3-4 hours only. The scene
involves a detective character exiting the building, approaching his car, then being confronted by our
lead character. There'll be some physical action between the two characters, but no gunfire.

The producer of this film is Andrew Stevens, who has done four previous movies in Canton, including
“The Minute You Wake Up Dead,” starring Morgan Freeman and Cole Hauser. The production is a
participant in the Mississippi Motion Picture Incentive Program, and its production partner is Eyevox
Entertainment of Ridgeland. This film is a sequel to the 2021 movie, “Lazarus.”

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

John Read, Location Manager
Super Tao, LLC



